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Kyle Barber, Office of Water Qual

Patrick Fitzgerald

3/24/2017 2:19:

I asked Mr. Fitzgerald about the TRC exceedance for the monitoring period ending 02/28/2017, and 
he told me that the problem could be fixed with a minor chlorination adjustment, which should 
correct the issue immediately.

AR0033987

City of Dumas

To:

Facility:

From: NPDES #:

Key#: Date:


